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August 27, 1982

Mr. Jack De Ment
De Ment Laboratories

4347 S. E. Divi

sion Street

Portland, Oregon 97206
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Thank you for your letter of August 5, 1982 noting your work in
the area of psychological effects related to the fear of radiation.
We have read with interest your article about "radiophobia” and
found your analogy to other nosophobias such as carcinophobfa to

be helpful.

Enclosed i1s a copy of NUREG/CR-0026, "Workshop on Psychological
Stress Associated With the Proposed Restart of Three Mile Island,

Unit 1" which you should find of interest.

We appreciate your

interest in the work of the Commission and thank you for communicat-

ing your ideas.

Enclosure:

Sincerely,

Sriginal elgned by!
yjehard H. Vollme"

NUREG/CP-0026

7
PDR

Richard H. Vollmer, Director

Division of Engineering

Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

l See attached page for previous concurrences
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Dear Mr. DeMent: AFerguson
Thank you for your letter of August 5, 1982 noting your work in the area
of psychological effects related to the fear of radiation. The staff has
read with interest your article about "radiophobia” and found your analogy
to other nosophobias such as carcinophobia to be most helpful and your
foresight regarding the current state of affairs to be very impressive.
Enclosed is a cppy of NUREG/CR-0026, "Workshop on Psychological Stress
Associated With the Proposed Restart of Three Mile Island, Unit 1" which
you should find of interest. We appreciate your interest in the work of
the Comnission and thank yourfor communicating your ideas.
Richard H. Volimer, Director
Division of Engineering
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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